

# YEAR 3 CLASS NEWSLETTER - February 2024

Welcome back Year 3!

We hope you have all had a lovely break and are looking forwards to the weather warming up as spring approaches. We have all come back to school eager and ready to learn which is wonderful to see.

### Class information:

## This spring term our topics are as follows:

- Geography- Europe
- Science Light
- RE Giving All
- English- The Iron Man: Non-chronological reports and Persuasive letters
- Maths Perimeter; Length; Mass

#### Homework

- Handed out on a Wednesday and must be returned on the following Monday. This will include spelling, a maths task and an English task.
- Reading books will be monitored on Wednesdays; however, children should bring their books into school every day. Children are encouraged to read on at least 3 occasions per week. Reading books can be changed daily.

### P.E

Our P.E days are on Mondays and Wednesdays. Your child needs to have a full, labelled P.E Kit in school each week, this should include: A white T-shirt, black shorts and black pumps. Earrings must be removed for health and safety reasons. This half term, Year 3 are going swimming on a Thursday. A letter has been sent home explaining everything the children need to bring.

Girls need: A swimming costume and a towel.

Boys need: Swimming trunks and a towel.

Any children with long hair must have this tied up and children must have a swimming cap.

If you have any questions or would like to arrange an appointment to speak to a class teacher; my contact details are below

## landerson@stmarys.romerocat.com

Alternatively, you can contact the school office on <a href="mailto:sbm@stmarys.romerocat.com">sbm@stmarys.romerocat.com</a>

Best wishes

Ms Anderson

Ms Anderson